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February 10, 2020
Clarinda High School
Attn:  Shannon Almelien/High School Counselor
100 N. Cardinal Dr.
Clarinda, IA 51632
Dear Ms. Almelien:
The Charles Hockenberry Foundation Board plans to award two $1,000 scholarships to individuals in the 2020 Clarinda High School graduating class.  Please note that an award will be given if there are enough qualified applicants that demonstrate a need under the Foundations guidelines.  Applicants must demonstrate their commitment to further their education while facing a significant obstacle (financial, physical, or mental disadvantage); or document how they have overcome a major challenge mentioned above to get to where they are today.  We are requesting this in essay form instead of a paragraph written on the application.  The essay should be no more than 500 words.      
Applicants should be reminded that all questions need to be answered.  Applications that have unanswered questions or are incomplete will not be considered.  Additionally, all applications must be received by the due date.  Please remind your students of the importance of the above items so they are not disqualified due to a technicality.   
 I would ask that you make the necessary copies and distribute these to your high school seniors.  The deadline for applying for the Charles Hockenberry Foundation Scholarship this year will be Friday, March 27th, 2020.   Please have all applications collected and returned to me no later than this date.  Applications can be dropped off or mailed to: 

The Charles Hockenberry Foundation
c/o Century Bank
116 S. Blossom 
Shenandoah, Iowa 51601
We look forward to receiving the applications from your school.  Thank you for your assistance.  Feel free to contact me with any questions at (712) 246-0171.
Sincerely,

Caroline Peters
Secretary/Treasurer
